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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

May 18, 2011

General Notice 2011-07 
TO:


Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT:
Tentative SEBAC Agreement or Framework of the Agreement
Employees who are represented by SEBAC unions are in the process of discussing the framework of the potential SEBAC Agreement and will, in the future, be voting on the tentative agreement.  No one is permitted paid state time off to attend and/or run informational sessions regarding the framework or the agreement.  To the extent feasible, discussion of the framework and/or the tentative agreement, as well as voting should be done during lunch, breaks or on accrued leave time.  If, in the past, employees have been allowed time to vote on state time, you may continue to do so on a limited basis with the maximum time allowed being one hour if the employee must travel to another location to vote.

Agency Labor Relations Designees with questions may contact the Office of Labor Relations at 418-6447.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations
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